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What’s Been Happening? 
 

School Events 
 

11/18-12/09 

Annual Toy Drive 

 

12/04/19 

Holiday  

Portraits 

 

12/16/19 

Holiday Movie 

Cocoa & Cookies 

It’s December! What Are We Going To Do?  

 
Letters of  
the Month: 

Ss & Gg 

Birthdays 

Liora 

12/28 

 

Friendly Reminder 

Since it’s getting cold 
outside please 
remember to bring 
extra warm hats, 
mittens and boots to 
keep here at school. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This month we will be learning all about 
Gingerbread. As a class we will make 
gingerbread cookies and on December 20th we 
will be decorate the cookies along with a 
gingerbread house. Patterning 
will also be a focus for the 
month and we will be 
discovering different ways to 
create patterns.  

Focus Words &  
Sign Language: 

 

 

Gingerbread 

 

Snow 

 

Alphabet 

 

 

 
 
 

November was full of 
thankfulness, great food, family 
and friends. We have created 
turkeys, explored some science 
with “sink or float” activities and 
even made our own pumpkin pies! 

We have also been counting and using 
numbers all around the classroom. We 
practiced our “Albuquerque Turkey” 
song so we would have it just right to 
sing at our Celebration. Our Thankful 
Celebration was a great success and 
we all enjoyed talking about what 
everyone was 
thankful for. Thank 
you to all the families 
who helped out and 
brought in food for 
our Celebration. 
Happy Holidays!! 
Ms. Novak 

December 20th 

We will be making  

Gingerbread houses! 

 


